
 

Jeff Gillies 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board 
20 Education Court, P.O. Box 2558 

Hamilton, ON  L8N 3L1 
905-527-5092 ext. 2361 

 

 

September 18, 2019 
 
 
Dear parents and guardians of students at Mountain View (Zones 1 & 3) and Green Acres (Zone 2), 
 
Re: Eastdale Transition Advisory Committee Meeting – October 3, 2019 @ 6:00 PM 
 
As part of the Lower Stoney Creek School Consolidation Plan, construction of the new Eastdale School 
is on track for opening by January 2020. Transition planning has been happening over the past year to 
support students moving to the new school. 
 
The Eastdale Transition Advisory Committee comprised of students, parents and staff will be gathering 
for a third and final meeting on: 
 

Thursday October 3, 2019 @ 6:00 PM – Mountain View 
 
Families are welcome to attend this meeting to observe the discussions and learn more about plans for 
the move into the new Eastdale. 
 
Ongoing updates and additional information will be provided through your school’s Principal as well as 
the HWDSB Website: About – School Renewal – Transition Committee. 
 
If you have any questions about this information, please contact your school’s Principal/Vice-Principal. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jeff Gillies 
Superintendent of Student Achievement, Family of Schools 1 
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